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Mr Antony Wroe
Clothe Me - Thank You
| 14 Standen Road
Southfields
Wandsworth
London
SWI8 5TS
I8 February 2019

I am writing to thank you for your generous donation of vouchers for charity clothing shop. We are
extremely grateful. The donation will be used to help the guests of St Johns Fulham.

In-kind donations are so important to the guests of Glass Door. Contributions such as the one made by
Clothe Me - Thank You save us thousands of pounds ever year. We can then redirect our limited funds
towards our front-line shelter or casework services.

Already this winter, we've helped a pregnant young woman move into stable accommodation. She
continues to turn to our services for meals, community and support, but now she sleeps safely in her
own flat. We've also rehoused an elderly wheelchair-bound gentleman. We provided them both with
spaces in our emergency shelters when they were in desperate circumstances, and our caseworkers
then took over to find a more suitable solution.

You are helping work towards our vision of a future where nobody has to sleep on the street.
Together, we are making a life saving and life changing difference to those in our community who need
it most.

Yours sincerely,

ok

Lucy Abraham
~Chief Operating Officer
Glass Door
E: lucy@glassdoor.org.uk T: 020 7351 4948

Ps: We'd be delighted to share information on how your contribution is making a difference. To
receive our quarterly e-newsletter, please email info@glassdoor.org.uk or sign up at glassdoor.org.uk.

To change how you hear from us in the future, please do get in touch.
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